
Stephanie Hobbs
Direct Line: 416-979-4235

shobbs@sgmlaw.com
Our File No. 10-1785

November 23, 2010

Via Facsimile (416-440-7656)

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric Systems Limited - Interrogatories of CUPE Local One 
OEB File No. EB-2010-0142

Pursuant to the Board’s Procedural Order No. 1, dated October 18, 2010, and the 
correspondence of the Board dated November 22, 2010, please find attached the interrogatories 
of CUPE Local One in respect of the above-captioned matter.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Hobbs
SH:dm/cope 343

c.c. c.c. All registered parties
J. Mark Rodger - BLG (via email)
John Camilleri - CUPE Local One (via fax)  (via E-mail)
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